
From: Paul Lennet
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: ID & voters
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 1:22:31 PM

Referring to the "Electoral and  Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015" 

The removal of ID presentation at the Polling Place is totally 
objectionable, for it makes the voting fraud glaringly possible!
The Attorney General's explanation is not satisfactory!
Why is this Government bent on this kind of practices? This 
must change! Response to this email needed.

Paul Lennet

Stanthorpe Qld 4380
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